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Agenda

● Boundary Timeline and Process
● Review the Priorities Guiding the Study
● Current State of the Elementary Boundaries
● Themes from Feedback
● Present the Proposed, Revised Map

○ Including the proposed implementation process



Boundary Process Timeline
● Meetings with RSP - July to November
● Communication with families & staff regarding the 

process - September
● Presentation to the Board - Process & Timelines - Oct. 9
● Proposed Boundary Map to the Board - Nov. 13
● Staff Electronic Town Hall - Nov. 15
● Community Town Hall - WHS Auditorium - Nov. 16
● Proposed, Revised Boundary Map to the Board - Nov. 27
● Special Board Meeting for Board Considerations of 

Approval of the Revised Boundary Map - Dec. 4
● Implementation Begins



Priorities for the Boundary Study
● Guided by significant feedback from the community, 

staff members, and students last fall/winter - three  
priorities emerged for this process:
○ Create and maintain a feeder for our grades 6-8, 9, 10-12 

buildings with long-term sustainability
○ Balance our elementary schools in terms of class size, anticipated 

enrollment, and student demographics to the extent possible
○ Balance the WHS/NWHS feeder systems with the same 

considerations

● Because this process is likely to create some areas of 
significant change, there will be a single, best map 
generated for Board review

● Student exceptions, if any



Additional Priority Insights

● Facility Optimization to the Extent Possible
● Limited Exceptions
● Longevity of the Plan 





Themes From Feedback



Sources: Emails and Town Halls

Revised Map:
● Concerns About Meredith Drive Section
● Concerns about Grant Ragan Section
● 5th Grade Exceptions at Sugar Creek/Maple Grove

First Map:
● Dissatisfaction with Separated School(s) Concept
● Interest in Additional Exceptions
● Facility Optimization
● Concerns About Safety
● Concerns About the Number of Student Transitions
● Every Area of Proposed Movement Recognizes the 

Need for Movement and Prefers Not to Be Moved



Revised Proposal













Exceptions - More Information

● Exceptions apply only to current families as of fall 2023 
(new families who move into the District must follow 
established boundaries)

● If a family receiving an exception moves within the 
district, the family will now follow the boundaries for 
the new home

● Exceptions will be honored as long as the current 
boundary map is in existence. When/if the boundary 
map changes in 5+ years, the exceptions will be 
re-evaluated at the same time.



Exceptions - Continued

● Transportation will continue to be provided for current 
6th-11th graders in the exception areas (for whom 
we’re already providing transportation).

● Transportation will not be provided for students 

currently in grades 5 and under who utilize any 

exception.







Recommended 
ProposalsStudent Phase-In Plans

















Questions?


